I just want to express my concern to Hon. Min. Chris Evans.

I am living in Wagga Wagga since one year with my family. My son studies in Turvey
Park Primary School. | am working full time in service station as a site manager. My wife
also working with same company. My problem starts today.

I heard that there is a migration amendment (visa capping) bill 2010 going on in
parliament this days that will terminate 1000s of current immigration applications.

I came to Australia in August 06 to study my MBA and | successfully finished it in Sept
08. Then | applied for regional sponsorship visa application in last may 09 and moved to
Wagga Wagga with my family and fortune.

Now with this new bill it seems that my life and fortune will be ruined just one decision
of parliament.

I came here with my family for my better future and | see my future in dark. My son is
just 7 year old and likes to study here and made lots of friends.

If we have to leave Wagga Wagga or Australia then my whole life will be ruined.

Can anyone understand what will happen with my family?

It is my humble request to Mr. Evans to make necessary changes so less people affects
with this bill.



